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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Please say no to re-zoning residential properties. There is already a short supply of residential properties 
in shoreline by allowing the re zoning, it will take away properties that are for families. If made into 
commercial you are taking away homes for families who would want to enroll their kids in the awesome 
public schools that shores has to offer. Residential homes are already in short supply there are plenty of 
places in shoreline that are more suitable for commercial use. Moving families out so commercial 
business can move in will cause shoreline to lose its personality as a family friendly city. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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